February 7, 2018

Ms. Sandra M. Lindsey

CEO, Saginaw County Community Mental Health
500 Hancock

Saginaw, Ml 48602

Dear Ms. Lindsey,

On behalf of the Saginaw County Prevention Coalition, | would like to add our voices to the choir that
support of your pursuit 298 Pilot RFI Submission. As an organization that sees just how great the needs
are in the Saginaw County, we understand just how very important the services of SCCMH are to our
community.

We have faith that the increased efficiencies this pilot of afford would allow you all to address
preventative services to a greater extent and assist our many underinsured and uninsured neighbors.

It is the discipline of community organizing that the best people to advocate for systemic change are the
people that are impacted by the systems. This belief is shared at SCCMH and is a part of the very fabric
of the organization. If there is any additional information that Saginaw County Prevention Coalition can
provide to you, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Blessings,

st

Joyce J. Seals

Saginaw County Prevention Coalition Chair
The New Christ Community Church Co-Pastor
The Ezekiel Project Board Treasurer

WWW.THEEZEKIELPROJECT.COM



